

Worksop Library Update Full service to resume Summer 2020

Following exceptional rainfall on Thursday 7 November, Worksop Library on Memorial Avenue suffered a devastating flood throughout the 2000sqm building.

Recovery specialists are currently clearing and cleansing the building, whilst the council and its property partnership ARC develop a programme of works to restore the building for use again.



Due to the significant amount of work required to restore the building, it is estimated that it will be next summer when the library and its services will be fully operational again. Read more here.

Alternative venues for the library service and cultural programme are being explored. <u>Inspire Learning</u> are using various alternative venues.

Keep an eye on <u>our website</u> and social media for updates - <u>Inspire Libraries Facebook</u>, <u>Worksop Library</u> Facebook and Twitter.

We'd like to thank the community for the phenomenal support during this difficult time. We look forward to seeing you when the library re-opens next year!



During the closure

- The opening hours at <u>Balmoral Library</u> and <u>Carlton-in-Lindrick Library</u> have been increased (Monday-Friday 9am-5pm and Saturday 9am-4pm).
- You may collect reserved items from Balmoral Library.
- The Aurora Centre are accepting returns on our behalf.
- Use your library membership card at any of our libraries across the county
- Renew your books <u>online</u> or by calling ASK Inspire on 01623 677 200.
- Make use of our extensive <u>digital collection</u> <u>eAudio</u>, <u>eMagazines</u> and <u>eBooks</u> are all FREE for library members to use.
- Any overdue charges for Worksop customers will be waived.